President’s Room
Nassau Hall .
Princeton, New Jersey 08544-0015

April 8, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

I am pleased to endorse the self-assessment data submitted by Princeton
University to the Sustainability Tracking, Assessment and Rating System, STARS.
These data represent the efforts of a dedicated community of sustainability
implementers on our campus.

We look forward to the ongoing development of STARS as it evolves to
become an increasingly rigorous sustainability assessment system for higher
education institutions across North America.




